
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/29/2010 10:48:10 AM 

'shi@cpuc.ca.gov' (shi@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer. Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHQ: 
Redacted

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: A.09-09-021 | PG&E's 2008 Long Term RFO Results

CONI- rDKNTIAL MATERIAL ENCLOSED

Steve:

I understand from Trina Horner that you requested electronic copies of PG&E’s testimony in the 2008 
Long Term RFO, and I thought you might also need electronic copies of confidential documents that 
PG&E served since September 30, 2009 when PG&E filed Application 09-09-021. As a courtesy, I 
have attached here PG&E’s Reply Testimony (dated March 10, 2010) and Exhibit E to the Oakley PSA, 
which PG&E served on April 1, 2010 to parties having executed a non-disclosure agreement with 
PG&E.

After reviewing the attached documents, please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Regards,
Redacted

| Regulatory Analyst | Pacific Gas and Electric Company^ Redacted SanRedacted
Francisco, CA 94105
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